
 
 
 

 

Service Announcement 
 

 

Attention: Cayman Islands Trade  

Date:  July 24, 2024 

Re:  Peak Season Surcharge 

 
****************************************************************************** 

To our Valued Customers, 
 
Hybur Ltd. announces a Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) that will be effective from 
September 15, 2024 through January 07, 2025 from Continental US to the 
Cayman Islands. 
The Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) will be as follow: 
 

EQUIPMENT 
TYPE & SIZE 

FROM U.S. TO 
CAYMAN ISLANDS 

20' DRY/REEFER $                 125.00   

40' DRY/REEFER $                 250.00   

40' DRY  $                 285.00   

VEHICLES UP TO 700 

CFT  $                 75.00   

VEHICLES OVER 700 

CFT  $                      6.00   

BREAKBULK (ST-FT)  $                      6.00   

LCL - CFT  $                      0.15   

 


